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Brief Summary
The Achieving Operating Efficiencies Work Group accomplished two primary tasks during its meeting.  The group:  1) discussed several concrete ideas for improving operating efficiency within the UW System; and 2) worked to further refine its list of components of operating efficiency, discussing work products associated with each.

1. The group received a report identifying types of management flexibility that UW System has sought in the past, through budget or other proposals, but has not received.  This flexibility would allow the UW System to be more self-sufficient in managing its:  a) financial resources; b) human resources; c) capital resources; and   d) operations. 
This report was supplemented with presentations on three topics:  a) proposals to save time and money by reducing state restrictions and improving processes in the state building program; b) a proposal to give the Board of Regents authority to procure goods and services for the UW System, enabling the System to take advantage of purchasing consortia and other opportunities; and c) a proposal to allow UW System to manage all of its own cash and retain the interest earnings, as well as to receive other financial management authority.  The group discussed the importance of clearly describing both the dollar savings and the specific service improvements that could result from any of the proposals.

2. The group reviewed the issues it identified at its previous meetings.  The “re-thinking instructional delivery” topic, in particular, will be defined slightly differently:           a) relationships among the UW institutions will be explored separately from relationships between UW System and its partners; and b) the delivery of advanced placement courses, on-line learning opportunities, and general education courses will be examined.  Also, UW-Extension will be considered in the context of institutional missions.

The meeting concluded with a discussion of data requests that have arisen during prior meetings and how these will be addressed.  
